Mrs. Wimberly gives ideas on the raffle sales to Emily Warren.

The officers meet in the library to plan the next meeting.

The Student Council calls an important meeting to discuss Homecoming activities.





The Student Council helped the students and school in many ways this year. It gave a chance for the students to voice their opinions on many important issues in the school. They were able to do this through the representatives and officers elected by the student body.

The officers were as follows: Robbie Free, president; Matthew Addison, vice president; and Gene Simmons, secretary-treasurer. Before the officers were chosen, each gave a speech on how he would serve the school, and the students then voted on the winners.

The Student Council tried to involve students in various activities to promote school spirit. They organized different projects throughout the year which included supporting the bloodmobile, organizing Homecoming festivities, giving food to the needy during Thanksgiving and Christmas, and decorating bulletin boards. Their sponsor, Mrs. Wimberly, and the members worked hard to make improvements in J.C.C.A.



Working Together